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The county-wide support and generosity made it 

possible for 1389 children in 515 homes to have a little 

brighter Christmas. It couldn’t have happened without 

your help. The assistance with the 2023 SOC event 

came in the form of family sponsors; financial support; 

gift donations; and the creation of hat, mittens, scarfs, 

slippers, and blankets. Thanks also to the businesses 

and organizations that displayed gift tag trees 

collecting gifts from employees, customers, guests, 

and members. These combined efforts 

are instrumental in providing a merrier Christmas to 

children in Chippewa County. 

 

Thanks to the local newspapers, television and radio 

stations for the media coverage and to the businesses, 

schools, and organizations which displayed SOC 

posters helping to inform county residents about the 

Spirit of Christmas program. 

 

Thanks also to the volunteers (individuals, 

organizations, and local students) who collected, 

packed, transported, and distributed the gifts in 

Chippewa Falls. Cadott, Cornell, and Stanley. Your 

time, energy, and commitment to others is inspiring. 

 

And finally, a big thanks to the Spirit of Christmas 

board members and volunteers who work year-round 

to prepare for this annual event. The success to the 

SOC program continues today because of your 

dedication to community service. 

 

Spirit of Christmas of 

Chippewa County, Inc, 

is an all-volunteer, non-

profit, tax-exempt 

organization. 

 
For more information 

visit the SOC website at: 

http://www.thespiritofchr

istmasofchippewacounty.

com 
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